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19 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Arrangements for the end of term  
 
 

I would like to remind parents that term ends on Friday 26 March.  There will be normal lessons 
for Periods 1 and 2.  Period 3 will be form period and the students will then be dismissed at the 
following times: 
 
Year 11 12.00 from Gate A 
Year 7 12.00 from Gate B 
Year 8 12.15 from Gate A 
Year 9 12.15 from Gate B 
Year 10 12.30 from Gate A 

 
Term begins for students on Monday 12 April at the normal, staggered times.  We return on a 
week A.  Please ensure that your children are in full school uniform and bring the correct 
equipment.  
 
Thank you for your support during this challenging term.  I wish you all a Happy Easter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr E Gaynor 
Headteacher 
 


